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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 11:48 AM
To: 'Tom Venus'
Subject: RE: Well Abandonment at ARCO 2185/RO392

Hello Tom, 
 
Thank you for the update regarding pending well abandonment activities.  Your revised dates, under the 
circumstances presented in your e-mail, are acceptable.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Tom Venus [mailto:tvenus@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 11:45 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Well Abandonment at ARCO 2185/RO392 
 
Hello Paresh, 
 
Regrettably, well abandonment at ARCO Station 2185 (9800 International Blvd in Oakland, ACEH Case RO392) could not 
be completed by 7 April 2010, as you previously requested.  The Traffic Management & Control Plan, required to safely 
decommission the wells located within the public right-of-way, unavoidably delayed our attempted schedule.  This 
obstacle to progress now surmounted, final well decommissioning activities by Cascade Drilling are presently scheduled 
to begin at the Site next Tuesday 13 April 2010 and may extend through Thursday 15 April 2010. 
 
To keep you notified of developments at this Site, BAI proposes to email you by next Friday 16 April 2010 that 
abandonment (i.e. destruction) of the wells was accomplished.  BAI proposes to subsequently submit the filled-out Well 
Completion Reports (DWR Form 188’s), to your office, the Alameda County Public Works Agency, and the DWR by 7 May 
2010.  Finally, BAI proposes to submit to your office and GeoTracker by 28 May 2010 the requested Well 
Decommissioning Report (including procedures and observations, copies of the Well Completion Reports, and the 
manifests documenting management of the wastes generated).   
 
We trust that this schedule and desire to keep you notified will satisfy you and your agency.  Should you agree to this 
schedule, the favor of a reply email to this effect would be appreciated. 
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Respectfully, 
 

Tom Venus, PE 
Senior Engineer 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 

  

1324 Mangrove Ave.#212 ● Chico, CA 95926 
phone (530) 566-1400 ● fax (530) 566-1401 
tvenus@broadbentinc.com 

 


